
The Hanover Park and Roselle Police Departments are partnering with 

Keeneyville School District 20 for a FREE child safety seat check. 

 

When: 

Saturday, September 23, 2023 from 10AM - 1PM  

Where: 

Springwood Middle School 

5540 Arlington Drive East, Hanover Park, IL  60133 
 

Prior to the event the parent/guardian should check the seat for its expiration 

date. If possible, parents/guardians should bring the vehicle owner’s manual 

and car seat instructions with them. The technician will check for 

manufacturer's recall and product updates.   

Child Safety Seat Check 


